
ISSUED:  August 4, 2021 

 
 

   
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 

 

UW 188 
 

In the Matter of 

 
SOUTH COAST WATER COMPANY 

LLC, 
 
Request for a General Rate Revision. 

 NOTICE 

OF CANCELLATION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT 

HEARING & PREHEARING 

CONFERENCE 

 

 
NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 

public comment hearing and prehearing conference scheduled for August 5, 2021 at 6:00 
p.m., in these proceedings.  The company requested Advice No.  21-01 be withdrawn.   
 

 
Dated this 4th day of August, 2021, at Salem, Oregon. 

 
 

Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson  

______________________ 

Commissioner 
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